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Submission: I wish to strongly object to the proposed sewerage treatment plant at 617 Freemans Drive, Cooranbong 
1. The proposed development is too close to existing housing, a kindergarten and community centre also a church and shopping 
centre. All property surrounding the proposed will be seriously devalued. 
2. Across the road at Avondale Springs there is a large lake which could be seriously polluted if the sewerage plant were to 
fail and overflow. A repeat of the 2007 floods and the heavy rain and flooding last week could cause much damage and danger 
to the existing waterways if the plant were to have some serious malfunction or be impacted by flooding. 
3. I believe that the current sewerage treatment plant operated by Hunter Water on Marconi Road near Dora Creek is more than 
adequate to cater for the requirements of the new development in Cooranbong without having to construct something that could 
endanger people in the local community. 
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